
 

No. For 14/2022  
  
 June 16, 2022 
 

Subject Notification of change of the Company’s head office address Website and LOGO  

To The President of the Stock Exchange of Thailand 

FNS Holdings Public Company Limited (the “Company”) (the former name was Finansa Public 
Company Limited) would like to notify the relocation of the Company’s head office, effective from June 
16, 2022, onwards. The details are as follows: 

Subject Former New 
Address 48/48 TISCO Tower 20th Floor, North 

Sathorn Road, Silom, Bangrak ,Bangkok 
10500  

345 Surawong Road  
6th Fl., 345 Surawong Building, Suriyawong, 
Bangrak, Bangkok 10500, Thailand 

Tel 02-697-3700   02-697-3700   
Fax 02-266-6688 02-697-3779 

Website www.finansa.com www.fnsplc.com 

LOGO 
 

 

In this connection, on June 16, 2022, the Company has already completed the registration of 
the change of the Company's head office address, with the Department of Business Development, 
Ministry of Commerce.  

Please be informed accordingly. 
  
 Yours sincerely, 
 FNS Holdings Public Company Limited 

   
 (Mr. Vorasit Pokachaiyapat) 
 Managing Director 


